
     
 

OCTA reminds motorists to please drive with extra caution and reduce speeds while 
traveling through freeway work zones. 

                                                                                                                                                
 

 
 

           Speed Limit Reduction Through Orange Crush  
 
 

WHAT: As part of the Garden Grove Freeway (SR-22) Improvement Project, the speed limit on 
southbound SR-57 connector to the westbound SR-22 will be temporality reduced to 25 
mph. 

 
WHERE: The southbound SR-57 connector to the westbound SR-22.  This connector will 

be reconfigured and moved on temporary pavement a little to the southeast of its 
current configuration 

WHEN:  Beginning as early as Wednesday, April 20 through early 2006.  
 

WHY: In an effort to ensure safety of both motorists and construction crews, the speed limit 
will be reduced through the Orange Crush while the SR-22 Improvement Project 
reconfigures the connectors to ease the flow of traffic through the area.   

 
 

 

 
 
 
BACKGROUND: The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) will oversee the SR-22 Improvement 

Project, which spans the cities of Westminster, Garden Grove, Santa Ana and Orange. The 
major improvements to the SR-22 will include: a carpool lane in each direction between 
Tustin Avenue and Valley View Street, auxiliary lanes between interchanges and soundwalls 
along the project limits. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  Construction Alert  

OCTA Reminds motorists to please drive with extra caution and reduced speeds while traveling 
through freeway work zones. 

Due to unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather, these dates and times may change. 

To be added to our distribution list or for more 
information regarding this project,  

log on to www.octa.net/SR22 or  
call the Transportation Helpline at (800) 724-0353 

 


